
 
 

The NEICC is proud to announce the … 
 

New England High School Competitive Series  

We want student‐athletes to continue competing in  
figure skating, as a recognized team/club for their  

High School or High School Region. 
 
Become the next ​NEICC High School Figure Skating Team Champion  
or compete at the​ ​US Figure Skating High School Finals​ ​in April.  
(​Note for the 2016/17 year, any high school team/club is eligible to compete at  
the USFS High School Finals!) 
 

The season commences in October and ends in April.  New England High 
School competitors may cross state lines to compete and enjoy the 
opportunity to accumulate as many points as they can to increase their 
chances of becoming the NEICC High School Figure Skating Team 
Champion. All events are held on weekends or school holidays. 

 
The Program Development Committee created this event to encourage and foster 
more competitive participation opportunities for student‐athletes throughout high 
school. We look forward to the future of High School skating and welcome your 
participation in great events such as this! 
 

Contact ​NEICCHighSchoolProgram@gmail.com​ for further information. 

mailto:NEICCHighSchoolProgram@gmail.com

